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Dear MFSA Member 
  
Thank you for participating in FinChatBot's webinar on the 7th May 2020 at 12h00. 

  
Please find below a link to the recorded session.  
  
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/5o9UAfKt3VlJfaPA90rtBZd_AIO_T6a80CBP-
fYOz0bXcuyobivU4Sv1sabLaAzW   
Password: 4J%F5F+3 

 
  
DISCLAIMER: The MFSA is not promoting or endorsing specific service providers or 
products. Members must make their own decisions regarding these services or 
products. The information is provided to members to raise the levels of awareness and 
the MFSA does not accept responsibility for the content of the material.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/5o9UAfKt3VlJfaPA90rtBZd_AIO_T6a80CBP-fYOz0bXcuyobivU4Sv1sabLaAzW
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/5o9UAfKt3VlJfaPA90rtBZd_AIO_T6a80CBP-fYOz0bXcuyobivU4Sv1sabLaAzW


Interested members must contact the service provider directly. Note that the marketing 
is paid for by the service provider. 
  
  
Best wishes, 
Kirsten Bent 
Administrative Officer | MicroFinance South Africa 
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